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ANZ plans technology evolution to support new 

ways of working  

 
ANZ today announced it is looking to partner with an innovative technology provider to bring 

additional insights and experience to complement its deep knowledge in financial services. 

 

Commenting on the announcement Group Executive Technology, Gerard Florian said: “This 

is not about one big-bang technology project with a finish line. At ANZ we’re continuously 

evolving our technology architecture to ensure we are consistently delivering great products 

and services to our customers.” 

 

“As part of that process, we’ve announced today we’ll begin a formal process to appoint a 

system integration partner to assist in the scoping and design of our technology architecture 

to support the bank’s implementation of agile ways of working. 

 

“Technology will play a critical role in the continued transformation of ANZ as we implement 

new ways of working to respond more quickly to changing customer expectations, engage 

and empower staff, and continue to improve efficiency,” Mr Florian said. 

 

A video interview and podcast of Gerard Florian discussing ANZ’s approach can be found at 

www.bluenotes.anz.com   
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